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STUDENT DRESS CODE 
 
The Portage la Prairie School Division believes the best learning and behaving takes place in a 
safe, caring, and respectful environment.  It is, therefore, the position of the Division that students 
shall be expected to dress appropriately for the occasion.  The dress and appearance of students 
shall be the responsibility of the parents and students, unless: 
 

 there is a reasonable expectation that a health or safety hazard will be presented by the 
student’s dress or appearance; 

 

 there is a reasonable expectation that damage to school property will result from the 
student’s dress; 
 

 there is a reasonable expectation that the student’s dress or appearance will interfere with 
the normal educational process at the school. 

 
Matters related to this policy will be dealt with by the administrators at each school. 
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